Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 1:04 PM

To: 'Harms, James'

Cc: Arceneauy, Nicole Marie; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Sean Bowen (sbowen@eticeng.com)

Subject: RE: RO058 (351639), 3420 35th Avenue, Oakland CA. Groundwater Monitoring follow-
up

Dear Mr. Harmes,

ACEH will need clarification of the co-mingled plume and will be preparing a letter in the near future. In the meantime
please proceed with the groundwater monitoring event at the subject site. Please continue to co-ordinate your event
with the fuel leak case (RO0002515) located at 3450 35" Avenue.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Harms, James [mailto:James.Harms@aecom.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 9:47 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie

Subject: RO058 (351639), 3420 35th Avenue, Oakland CA. Groundwater Monitoring follow-up

Dear Mr. Nowell,
Per your previous voicemail we are checking on the site closure review status one week prior to conducting the 1SA15
groundwater monitoring. The monitoring event is currently scheduled for June 17%.

Thank you

Jim Harms

Environmental Scientist
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